

ATTACHMENT 4 2012SHE033

10517 Kingsway Ave. Edmonton, AB T5H 4K1

> p: 780.428.5996 f: 1.866.769.8578

e: colour@minutemanpress.com www.kingsway.minutemanpress.com

June 12, 2012

I own and operate the Minuteman Press at 10517 Kingsway Avenue. At present, my physical address places me outside the jurisdiction of any organized Business Association and I am eagerly anticipating the expansion of the Kingsway Business Association (KBA).

Being too far north of the Downtown Business Association, we have been fortunate enough to be taken under the wing of the KBA even though we fall outside of their confines. The opportunities that have been afforded us by being allowed to participate with KBA include mixers, tradeshows, referrals, and exposure across a majority of Edmonton through KBA's associations with WEBA, SEBA, and other business networks.

I look forward to when I can be included in KBA's membership and not just it's events.

Sincerely,

Cam Johnston,

Owner Minuteman Press Kingsway





## rose country advertising & public relations

May 29, 2012

Mayor and Council City of Edmonton City Hall Edmonton Alberta

Dear Mayor and Council,

I have operated my business at our current location on 119 street and 113 Avenue for 23 years.

During that time, I have got to know many area business people involved with the Kingsway Business Association. I asked why their area did not include our location and was advised that the boundaries are determined by the City of Edmonton.

I support the current initiative of the Kingsway Business Association to extend the boundaries to include the area from the CN right of way to 101 street and south to 111 Avenue.

Please give positive consideration to their request.

Yours truly,

Brian Stecyk President

Buan Steer

## **VUE**WEEKLY

June 1, 2012

Karon Kosof Kingsway Business Association 11810 Kingsway Edmonton, AB T5G 0X5

## Dear Karon:

Thank you very much for bringing to my attention your desire to expand the Kingsway Business Association. It is exciting to hear you seek to expand southward on 119 Street, where our office is located. Our proximity to the heart of Kingsway makes us feel like part of the business community, and we believe we are.

It seems natural that the Kingsway Business Association be empowered to help address our business community's needs.

We would welcome the opportunity to become a member of this fine organization and to play an ever increasing role in the development of our community.

Sincerely,

Rob Lightfoot Publisher Vue Weekly / Postvue Publishing